
  

Nevada Department of Corrections 
PRISON RAPE ELIMINATION ACT 

  PREA 

  

Prison Rape Elimination Act:  Public Law 108-79 –Sept. 4, 2013,                                                                         Department of Justice – 28 CFT Part 115  

 

   

The Nevada Department of Corrections has a Zero Tolerance policy 

for any form of sexual misconduct, sexual abuse, and sexual 

harassment of any offender by staff, contractor, volunteer, or other 

offenders.  
   

If you experience, witness, or suspect sexual abuse or sexual 

harassment. You may report using ANY of the following methods. 

Anonymous reports are welcome, but often difficult to respond to. 

Please provide as much detail as safely possible. 

• Tell ANY staff person 

• Write to any staff person. 

• Dial the PREA message hotline *3152 (a pin is not needed):  

o The PREA hotline is a free call and messages are recorded. 

Calls go directly to the Office of the Inspector General, 

PREA Management Division. 

o The PREA hotline is a message line and not monitored 

24hrs a day. 
o  If an emergency, report immediately to staff. 

• File a grievance 

• Tell a third party, family member, friend, or support person.  
They may report on your behalf. 

 

Offenders may also report to an outside entity that is not part of NDOC. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offenders misusing PREA reporting options may receive a notice of charges. 

Offenders may request DOC form 2100 from unit staff, Facility PREA 

Compliance Manager, unit caseworker, from the law library or write a 

letter.  

New Mexico Corrections Department 

PREA Coordinator 

P.O. Box 27116 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 
 

The outside agency will not respond to or investigate your report. New Mexico 

Corrections Department (NMCD) will send the DOC 2100 or written 

correspondence to the Nevada Department of Corrections, Office of Inspector 

General - PREA Management Division for review and investigation. 

 
 

 


